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Dear P.U.D. Employees,

On behalf of our staff, students and their families, I want to extend an enormous
“thank you” for your extremely generous cash donation to our school’s Resource
Center. The $500 will be used to help provide some of the basic needs to students who
may not have access to them at home. By filling some of these gaps, we hope to see
our students grow physically, emotionally, and academically.

Our county is very fortunate to have a public company such as yours, whose
employees rally together to help our youth succeed. Please know that our staff
recognizes your compassionate efforts and wishes you all a very warm, safe, and joyful
Holiday Season.

With sincere gratitude,

Linda Hershey




